Summer 1 Term

Reception News

Reminders

Please make sure that your child's reading book is returned to school every day, as staff read with the children at different times throughout the week.

All children must have their name on all clothing, water bottles and book bags. This is so lost items can be returned to the right child.

Your child must bring their PE kit to school **every Monday**. All children are to take part in PE as it is part of the National Curriculum.

This term we are learning...

This term in Reception we will be learning about "Minibeasts". We will be finding out about the habitats of different Minibeasts and also their different features. We will be going on a Minibeast hunt during outdoor learning sessions and seeing which Minibeasts live in our local area. We will be getting caterpillars in school, so that the children can watch how the caterpillars grow and the changes that happen.

Phonics

In Phonics the children will continue to work on phase 3 letter sounds and tricky words. The children will be encouraged to read words and sentences containing phase 3 sounds and write words and short sentences. When reading their reading book we will be encouraging the children to spot the sounds that they have learnt in phonics, to help them become more fluent readers.

Literacy

In Literacy we will be focusing on the story "The Very Hungry Caterpillar". We will be looking at the order of the story, describing the character and re-telling the story using short sentences.

Maths

In Maths we will be looking at different ways that we can make 10 by adding 2 numbers together. We will look at 1-more and 1-less and compare numbers. We will also look at 3d shapes, weight and pattern.